
Friday October 4th  2019 

Dear Parents 

We were visited by three Inspectors yesterday for 

our Denominational Inspection. A huge thank you 

is extended  to those Parents who took the time to 

return our Parental Questionnaires and to our   

Parents who gave up their time to come and speak 

with the Inspectors. The report will be shared with 

you all and published on our website once the final 

report has been sent to us. 

Next week we have our Parent Consultation 

Meetings; please do book your appointment via 

the school office if you have not already had 

chance to do so. 

On Tuesday we will be welcoming Cafod into     

assembly to tell us about the work they do in the 

run up to Harvest. 

We are also collecting your donations for the 

Purley Food Hub as part of our Harvest                 

celebrations. Thank you in advance for your         

support with this; your generosity is very much 

appreciated as always. 

Our Student Disco tickets are available for £5 for 

the event on November 11th.  

We are also pleased that tickets are now on sale 

for our ‘Bond’ Black Tie event on December 6th. 

We look forward to having a fun time for all. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Ms Barry—Head Teacher 

       

 
 

 

Reception– Tess & Nancy, Y1—The Whole class, Y2—Ellie, Y3—Olivia,  

Y4—Patrick, Y5—Amelie, Y6—Jide 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Eesha 

Victoria 



Mathletics  Certificates 

Gold—Sierra, Kamar, Flynn 

Silver—Sienna,  Maria, Reza, Niam 

Nursery News—By Ms Hodgsen 

This week Nursery have been looking at ‘Harvest’ 

The children participated in many activities that 

reinforced their understanding including, viewing a 

PowerPoint, answering questions, investigating  

repeated patterns with different pictures of         

harvest food, exploring the    

sensory tray with real fruits and 

vegetables and creating their 

own harvest wreath to take 

home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Club made some delicious looking ice 

cream models this week—Yum! 

Well done to Conn 

whose Cubs team 

came second in the 

Supreme Box Cart 

Championship at 

Goodwood Race-

track last week-

end.  The team 

competed against  teams from all 

over the country and enjoyed an 

unbeaten run to the final.  

Well done to 

Michael who 

came second 

in the 8-12 

Year-old  

Go-Karting 

tournament at the Teamsport 

track last weekend. 


